19th November, 1938.

Mr. S.E.X. Mghayi,

E-Ntabozuko,

BIRLIN, C.P.
Dear Mr. lMghayi,

With reference to your letter of l4th Cetober and ours
of 18th re DON JADU, we have noted your desire to sell the
iS¢ to us. We would have preferred the usual royalty basis,
particularly as we fear we are to suffer considerable loss
on the old orthography edition, only about one-half of which
has been sold. The rest of the stoek may be left on our
hands. We find we have paid you about £8 on the first
edition. 1In all the circumstances and in order to meet you
vie a}o ready to pay forthwith a further sum of £25 for all
rights in DON JADU. :

Yours faithfully,
For THE LOVEDALE PRESS

DIRECTOR OF PUBTLICATIONS.



